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  12th March 2025 

Deputy Pa Daly  
Dáil Eireann, Leinster House, 
Kildare St, Dublin 2 

Dear Deputy Daly 

Ref PQ 11870/25 : To ask the Minister for Health the steps she is taking to establish a modular day unit 
UHK; and if she will make a statement on the matter. -Pa Daly 

The above referred Parliamentary Question on various matters at University Hospital Kerry, has been 
submitted to this office, for response:  

Response provided by University Hospital Kerry: 

A Development Control Plan (DCP) for University Hospital Kerry is currently initiated – This work will review 
the site spatially, as well as consider infrastructure, constraints, proposed projects and the overall future 
service requirements within the campus of UHK. 

An Ambulatory care block to include services such as Endoscopy, Surgical and Medical Day facilities, will form 
part of the DCP. 

Upon completion of the DCP, consideration will be given to project / programme phasing, recognising the 
overall site development needs of University Hospital Kerry. 

I trust this response is to your satisfaction; should you have any further queries however, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.   

Yours sincerely, 

_____________________ 
Mary Fitzgerald 
General Manager 
University Hospital Kerry 


